
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School 
School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Friday 26th September 2014 

Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 93.6% 

Reception: 96.7% 

Year 1:94.1%  

Year 2: 99.1% 

Year 3: 95.1% 

Year 4: 99.0% 

Year 5: 98.3% 

Year 6C: 92.3% 

Year 6SB: 96.4% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 10 

Tuesday: 22            

Wednesday: 8      

Thursday: 10       

Friday: 9               

Pupils of the Week 
 

Nursery:  Jaliya Bamfo Adofo 

Reception:  Hamza Ahmed 

Year 1: Yusra Ahmed 

Year 2: Jake Hurt 

Year 3: Mahirul Islam 

Year 4: Sawsan Abdi 

Year 5: Inas Naseer 

Year 6C: James Gowrley 

 Year 6SB: Sadia Chowdhury 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all of the children who supported  the McMillan cancer charity today by     
donating a pound and wearing their green clothes. If you haven’t made your donation yet you have still got 
time—just hand your £1 in to the office. Thanks also to the parents who donated cakes and came to the coffee 
morning led by Khalidah. In the newsletter next week we will let you know how much money we have raised. 

Miss Horton has asked me to pass on her thanks to everyone who has sent cards and good wishes—she really 
appreciates your thoughts and  she is missing all of the children. 

This morning our Year 3 children led the assembly. They shared some of their learning about the ‘Vicious      
Vikings’. We had a great turn out of parents—thank you and well done Year 3! 

Next Friday 3rd October the school is closed for Eid. On the afternoon of 
Monday 6th October each class will be having an Eid party. On this day 
your child can come to school in their Eid or party clothes. Next week you 
will be able to sign up on your child’s classroom door to say what food you 
will donate. The Year 6 children will be having their Eid celebration on the 
Monday evening at Hautbois! 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Emily Wright, Acting Headteacher 



Diary Dates: 
 

Thursday 2nd October -         

Individual photos for all pupils 
 

Friday 3rd October - school closed for 
EID 
 

Monday 6th October - EID Class         
Parties—non-uniform 
 

Monday 6th October  -  Friday 10th  

October - Year 6 pupils on residential  
visit to Hautbois 
 

Friday 17th October - Year 2 class          
assembly 
 

Half Term - school closed   Monday 27th 
October—Friday 31st October 

Yr6 Secondary School Visits 
 

Please inform the school office or 

leave a voicemail before 9am if 
your child is going on a secondary 

school visit.  
 

Please bring your child into school 

after the visit.  

Thank you for your donations.  


